
January 27, 2016 

A special budget workshop meeting for 2016/2017 budget was held on Wednesday, January 27, 2016 at 
8 a.m.  Board members present were T. Lesandrini, D. Gustafson, J. Seppala, and N. Niemi.  Absent was 
D. Kut.  There were no public attendees.  Scott Kenney was present to review with the board the 
proposed budget for 2016/2017.  Discussion was held.  Meeting adjourned at 12:03 p.m. 
 
 
 
Nancy Niemi/Clerk 


